
Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 Newsletter w/b 5th December 2016 

Thank you Georgia [Y4] for making a birthday donation to CAFOD. 
 
Christmas cards:  we hope you like the Christmas cards designed 
by the children….also some money raised  for the school.  Children 
are welcome to send cards to their friends in school or send just one 
card to the whole class and make a donation to CAFOD eg. £1.  

 

Christmas is coming! 

What’s on this week: 
 
Tuesday 6th December [7pm]:  Community carol service 
All families are invited carols with a brass band, meet in the grounds of the old 
Sacred Heart Church [top of Lodge Rd].  Will move into Parish club if raining.  
Tea and mince pies following!  
 
Friday 9th December:  non uniform day in exchange for chocolates for bingo   
 
Sunday 11th December [1.30pm]:  Chocolate Bingo in Sacred Heart Club 
The Friends of Sacred Heart much appreciate the twice annual bingos run by 
the club.  Approximately  £400 each time raised!  Thank you in advance for 
chocolate donations such as selection boxes, chocolate santas, or why not club 
together for a bigger prize such as a tub of roses.  All ages welcome! 
 
Coming soon…..  
 
Tuesday 13th December [5.30pm]:  Sacrament of Reconciliation [Y6] 
 
Thursday 15th December [9.30am]:  Performance of H20 by Y3 
Families and friends welcome! 
 
Thursday 15th December:  Christmas dinner day 
Packed lunch children are welcome to join us for a Mellors Christmas dinner 
[£2.15 per meal].  School uniform but a few Christmas decorations ok such as 
hats and antlers.  One or two crackers ok but not too many each.  
 
Friday 16th December:  Y4 to the Turnpike for performance of ‘The Tinderbox’ 
A contribution of £3 per pupil to cover cost of transport/ ticket. 
 
Monday 19th December [2.30pm] and 
Tuesday 20th December [9.30am] 
 

SUPERSTAR 
Nativity musical starring Y2 as the main cast 

supported by Y1 and Reception 
 

No tickets; raffle on entry.  Please only attend one of the shows to make sure 
that everyone gets a chance to see it. 

 
Tuesday 20th December:  Christmas party afternoon [non uniform] 
 
Wednesday 21st December [9.30am]:  Christmas Mass led by  Y5/ Y4 
When whole school in hall for mass, seating is limited but there usually 2 or 3 
rows available for families or parishioners who would like to join us. 
 
Wednesday 21st December [2.30pm]:   End of term 
 

School reopens for Spring term on Thursday 5th January 2017.  
 

A happy and holy Christmas to all our families! 


